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Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Terri McDevitt
19621 216th Ave NE
Woodinville, WA 98077-7108

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

I am writing to support the proposed ruling of the CFCT called the Federal
Speculative Position Limits. Wall Street has been run like a casino and
the time for that to ens is now, the rule proposed provides stability and
will limit some of the price bubbles caused by speculation, please approve
this rule, our futures are all at stake.

Sincerely,

Terri McDevitt
4257888868


